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29 April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

From September, subject to interest, we will be offering small group music tuition for children at All 

Saints. The lessons will take place during the school day and will be in small groups of between 1 - 5 

children. There will be a small charge of £6.94 per session.  

 

If this is something you and your child would be interested in, please reply by text on the school 

number 07786 207779.   

 

Please state on the text which instrument your child would be interested in. 

 Drums 

 Violin 

 Guitar 

 Piano 

 Flute 

 

If your child is eligible for pupil premium there may be some funding available to subsidise the lesson 

costs. 

 

If you would like any further information, then please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Watkins or Mr 

Coleman. 

 

Please note, at the moment this is just for information purposes and does not guarantee that your 

child will be able to learn that instrument.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Watkins 
 

Music Co-ordinator 

 


